
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

Tuesday 10th June 2025 
 

Year 6 End Of Year Assembly 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am writing to share our Year 6 end of year plans - this year we have decided to do things a little differently! 
Rather than have one event for the whole year group, we will be holding an individual event for each class 
to be able to give them the time and recognition they deserve. 
 
Every class will initially present their work on the person who inspired their class name (Martin Luther King, 
Anne Frank and Albert Einstein) before moving on to speeches and certificates. Each event will look 
different but that is reflective of the different personalities in every class! Caps and gowns will be available 
afterwards for photographs - we strongly encourage parents and guests to join in and have a ‘family 
graduation’ photo! 
 
The dates are as follows: 
6MLK: Monday 7th July  2.20pm - 3pm 
6AF: Tuesday 8th July  2.20pm - 3pm 
6AE: Thursday 10th July  2.20pm - 3pm 

If you are attending, please book your place on Arbor. 

●​ Log into you Arbor Parent Portal 
●​ Scroll down to ‘Clubs’ section 
●​ Select ‘Year 6 End of Year Assembly’ to book yourself in 

 
Yours Sincerely 

  

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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